
INVESTING IN KC

You’re Invited to a Public Meeting on December 4th
KC Water is replacing about 1.06 miles of break-prone water mains in downtown Kansas City, 
including at or near property you own or occupy at [property address]. 

Learn more on the KC Water website. You also are invited to meet the project team for an      
in-person question-and-answer session. See other side for details.

Kansas City’s water system is an intricate network of nearly 2,800 miles of water pipelines, 
control valves, storage tanks, pump stations, and more. This initiative is part of a 
comprehensive program to improve water service now and provide sustainable water service 
for generations to come.

November 2024 to February 2025

WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT COMING
In the Area of NW Harlem Rd. to 14th St. / Baltimore Ave. to Jefferson St.
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THANK YOU! We intend to improve your water 
service with as little disruption as possible. We are 
grateful for your patience, cooperation, and support 
as we upgrade Kansas City together.

www.kcwater.us

WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT
In the Area of NW Harlem Rd. to 14th St. / Baltimore Ave. to Jefferson St.

Map of the Area

View Project Information Online
•	 Scan the QR code or visit www.kcwater.us/projects/current-projects

•	 Use the link “NW Harlem Rd. to 14th St. / Baltimore Ave. to Jefferson St.”

How Will This Affect Me?
•	 Traffic lanes may be temporarily closed, but you will always have access to your property.

•	 Large equipment will create noise and dust, which will be controlled.

•	 Water service will be shut for brief periods. You will get advance notice.

•	 If your residence water meter is inside, we will move it outside.

•	 We will restore the street, curbs, driveways and sidewalks. We will restore lawns in season.

Contact the Project Team Directly
Send an email or call and leave a message anytime. We will respond during business hours.

•	 KC Water Project Manager Davis McDonald-MacLin, davis.mcdonald@kcmo.org, (816) 513-0171

•	 KC Water Resident Inspector on the project, Patrick Lewis, patrick.lewis@kcmo.org, (816) 513-0423  

•	 Contractor Project Manager, Brian Ross, bross@kissickco.com, (816) 523-1557

How Can I Learn More About Our New Water Main?

Wednesday, Dec 4th, 2024, 
6-7:00 p.m. 

222 W. 11th Street, 
Kansas City, MO 64105

Join In-Person Q&A Session with the Project Team at the Kirk Family YMCA:


